

From: J

Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2020 1:44 PM

To: Lithgow City Council < council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Naming Proposal Oakey Park Oval

As a resident and ratepayer of Oakey Park NSW 2790 and close friend of Beryl, I feel that she would not want to rename the oval but however I feel that Beryl Davis should be honoured as council suggests.

A commemorative plaque that reads her involvement in Hockey placed somewhere of significance or something that doesn't involve removing already existing history would be more appropriate.

Thank you for your time and I wish the council the best of luck with this endeavour.

Kind regards,

Notice from Council;

Lithgow City Council resolved at the Ordinary Meeting of Council held on 27 July 2020 to place on public exhibition for 28 days a proposal that Oakey Park Oval on Bells Road Lithgow be renamed the Beryl Davis Memorial Oval in honour of well-known hockey coach Mrs Beryl Davis who recently passed away.

Known to Oakey Park residents as Aunty Bub, Mrs Davis sadly passed away on 27 April 2020. Aunty Bub was involved in both Lithgow Hockey and Zig Zag School Hockey for many years. She played an integral role in helping Mr. Ernie Johnson, former Principal of Zig Zag School to have the oval established in Oakey Park, including lighting and cricket nets, so the children of the school and the community could have use of the oval to play and train for their sports, particularly hockey.

Submissions are invited from the public on this proposed naming. After the exhibition period, any submissions will be reported to Council for consideration. If the proposal is supported by the

Document Set ID: 1815654 Version: 1, Version Date: 13/08/2020